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Welcome to Ireland! 
 

 

 

Dear Fellow, 

 

The EFORT Travelling Fellowship Courses are organised by the National Orthopaedic 

Societies, member of the European Federation of National Associations of Orthopaedics and 

Traumatology. 

 

The EFORT Travelling Fellowship of spring 2018 will be held in Ireland. It is open to 

surgeons from European countries selected by their National Association, in order to favour 

exchanges between the Travelling Fellows and the Orthopaedics of the inviting nation. 

 

The scientific programme of this fellowship edition will be organised in two cities in Ireland: 

 

 Dublin (12 – 13 June): Cappagh National Orthopaedic Hospital 

 Belfast (13 – 14 June) Musgrave Park Hospital 

 

Participants will also attend the Annual Meeting of our society, the Irish Orthopaedic 

Association (IOA) on 15 and 16 June 2018 (venue tbc). 

 

We hope you will have a pleasant and interesting fellowship experience in Ireland. 

 

On behalf of the organising Society IOA, 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Gary O’Toole 

Honorary Secretary of the Irish Orthopaedic Association 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


